
 Collin County Community College District Board of Trustees 
 
2015-8-1-4      August 4, 2015 

  Resource: Julie Bradley  
Interim Vice President  

of Administrative Services/CFO 
 
 
   BE IT RESOLVED, at the recommendation of the District President, that the 
Board of Trustees of Collin County Community College District schedules two public 
hearings related to the proposed 2015 tax rate.  The first public hearing will be held  
August 13, 2015, at 12:00 noon, at the Collin Higher Education Center, 3452 Spur 399, 
McKinney, Texas in Board Room 139.  The second public hearing will be held August 18, 
2015, at 6:30 p.m. at the Collin Higher Education Center, 3452 Spur 399, McKinney, 
Texas in Board Room 139. 
 
 


